
MCCGJA DIRECTORS MEETING MINUTES
Tuesday, April 5, 2022
10:30 a.m. (via Zoom)

· The meeting was called to order at 10:35 a.m.

· Participants:  Larry Bauer,  Tom Borden, Janeko Bower, Lucy Dilworth, David Gabriel, Kevin Hagerty, Lauren Hallinan, Penny Moreci and Nadine Muller.  

· The Minutes of March 1, 2022 were approved.
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Treasurer’s report: – Kevin Hagerty:   The Chapter’s account balance as of 3/31/22 is $6,750.29.  To date we have $3,275.00 in expenses eligible for County reimbursement.   Janeko reported $4,930.00 has been paid out for advertising.  Kevin also stated that any checks received for membership dues will be copied to Nadine.

Committee Updates:

Selection -  Tom Borden:    Judge Chou has set the dates for Selection activities on May 3, 4, 5 and 10.  Jury rooms have been reserved for interviews to accommodate up to 48 applicants.  Deadline for applications is 
April 22.  The next committee meeting, as well as scheduling and training dates, are TBD.  The judge is currently considering two ‘holdover’ requests.  One current alternate juror will automatically go into the drawing as he has already been vetted.  “We’re in good shape and moving forward.”   

Social:   No report.

Membership – Nadine Muller:   No changes.  

Website – Janeko Bower:   Website traffic was up 90% during the recent month.  The Webinar is up and running, private training recordings are available, and Facebook is coming!  David congratulated Janeko on a job very well done!      
   
Outreach:   Larry reported that Lauren has been concentrating on the issue of diversity on the Grand Jury.  She has met with County representatives and continues to be “out there.”  Lauren mentioned the idea of an additional stipend for minority jurors.    

Training:   No report.

Implementation Review:   No report.








· Member Comments: 
Larry requested nominations for next year’s officers/chairpersons be submitted no later than June.  Anyone Interested in a specific position, please let him know.  

Nadine offered that returning to in-person meetings would be beneficial.


There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at  11:35 a.m.
· Next meeting:	May 3, 2022
9:30 a.m. 
Civic Center Patio 

Respectfully submitted,
Penny Moreci

